
Students, do you like learning about local, national, and global issues? Do you see areas in our community and world that
you want to change? Do you want to use your voice to create positive change in the world? Then, this summer program is
for you!

Join Aurora Sister Cities International for a unique addition to the Global Youth Leaders Pipeline Program. This new
summer session, Local Leadership in a Global Community, is designed to engage youth in local government, so they
develop leadership, communication, and civic engagement skills to be effective agents of change in our community. 

Like the first summer session that you participated in, this will be a fun and eye-opening week of activities that will engage
you and help you grow as a leader. There will also be an opportunity to earn gift cards and future travel opportunities to
our sister cities around the world.

Contact Aurora Sister Cities International
CEO Karlyn Shorb at 303.739.7767 or
youthcoordinator@aurorasistercities.net or
visit our website at AuroraSisterCities.org.
Participants and parents or guardians will
be required to complete and return a full
application prior to being accepted in the
program.

Aurora Municipal Center
15151 E. Alameda Parkway

Aurora, CO 80012

July 11-15 or August 1-5
9:00AM - 3:30PM

Scholarships for travel!

FREE
Admission

GLOBAL

LEADERS
YOUTH

Who Can Apply?

How Do I Apply?

Students in Aurora aged 14-17

Transportation and special accommodations available.

NEW SUMMER 2022 OPPORTUNITY FOR STUDENTS WHO HAVE COMPLETED
THE 1ST GYL WEEK-LONG SUMMER SESSION!

Local leadership in a global community



OUR MISSION:

Earn scholarships for

national & international

travel

Program
Information

CONTACT US:

Aurora Sister Cities International
promotes local and global
partnerships centered on cultural,
educational and best practices
exchange, cultivating a network of
community ambassadors who
champion peace and prosperity
around the world.

Karlyn Shorb
Chief Executive Officer

303.739.7767
youthcoordinator@aurorasistercities.net




Visit https://aurorasistercities.org/
for more info!
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During the school year, students also have opportunities for monthly volunteer
service-learning and leadership, communication, and mental health and
wellness workshops.

Students may also apply for scholarships to attend the nationally renowned
Sister Cities International Youth Leadership Summit, which brings together
students from diverse backgrounds and countries as well as some of the
world’s top business leaders, policy officials, lobbyists, diplomats, and
academics. This conference is an incredible opportunity for students to build
their networks and their college resumes. For more information on the Youth
Leadership Summit, visit the Sister Cities International website at
SisterCities.org/YLS.

Though the program is not limited to Aurora Public Schools students, any
Aurora Public Schools student who participates in the program will be able to
collect badges as part of an APS program that recognizes students’ academic
advances outside of the classroom and rewards them for it by considering
their extracurricular activities as qualifications for jobs and/or college
admissions.


